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MONDAY 5TH JUNE 2017
STATEMENT REGARDING THE LONDON BRIDGE TERRORIST ATTACK
"The terrorist attack at London Bridge on Saturday, June 3rd was a appalling day for those who were injured and for the families of those tragically killed. 

The rapid deployment of a large number of resources by the London Ambulance Service saved many lives and ensured immediate and appropriate care for all those who were injured. 

Frontline staff faced fear and uncertainty, but stepped forward regardless to carry out their essential work of saving lives and calming people who were harmed. 
The LAS Emergency Operations Centre played a major role in coordinating the work of frontline staff and provided clinical expertise and advice as required by the front line. 

The major disaster HEMS service played a highly significant role in ensuring that complex and dangerous situations were dealt with effectively
We praise and acknowledge the outstanding work and dedication of London Ambulance Service’s front line and Executive team on this most difficult of days and salute their dedication to saving the lives of the victims of this appalling attack. ."

Malcolm Alexander, Chair. Patients Forum for the LAS
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